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Dear Jim,

Further to recent correspondence, we have now received the Independent View of the claim
obtained on behalf of Scottish Ministers.

| have enclosed the written opinion in full. This is a confidential document and is shared for
you and your legal advisers’ information only. It is shared in STRICT CONFIDENCE, and
must not be disclosed to any other party. The opinion will also be shared with CMAL on a
similar strictly confidential basis.

We are sending this to you, as requested, in your role as Chair of FMEL and will inform
Gerry Marshall in his role as CEO, and recipient of previous correspondence on this matter,
that the opinion has been shared. Shouild this be shared further within FMEL it should be
done so expressly within the strictly confidential criterla outlined above.

| am copying this to (SN of CBC as requested. The strict confidentiality described
above applies equally to CBC.

You will want to read and digest the Independent View with your advisers and consider your
next steps. It is clearly for FMEL to determine whether théy wish to pursue the claim through
the courts,

We remain committed to the delivery of the vessel. securing the workfo
the site. w
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is clearly In the interests of all parties for us to work together in partnership on the best
outcome - especially for the workforce at the site.

We will need to understand urgently the thinking of the Directors of FMEL and CBC in light of
the independent view — in particular:

» FMEL's obligation to complete the vessels.

Ministers will also be offering their continued support to the workforce in discussions with the
Unions, although we will not be sharing the View with them.

| suggest your team meet with officials on Monday to discuss any proposals you have and

for us to outline the options available to SG. We will clearly both be keen to avoid
uncertainty for the workforce and any further defay to the delivery of the vessels.

Yours sincerely

LIZ DITCHBURN
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